
 

THROUGH E-FILING & E-MAIL 
 

September 12, 2024 

 
To, 

BSE Surveillance, 

BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip Code: 526725 

 

Subject: Increase in Volume  
 

This is in reference to your email dated 12th September 2024, regarding the 

significant increase in the trading volume of the Company’s security observed 
across Exchanges in the recent past. 

 

We would like to clarify that there is no information or announcement, 
including any pending announcement, that would have a material impact on 

the price or volume behavior of the Company's scrip, as defined under 

Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("the 

Regulations"), which is not disclosed to the stock exchanges. 

 

We believe the recent increase in trading volume may be attributed solely to 
market dynamics and conditions beyond the Company’s control, and in which 

the Company is neither involved directly nor indirectly. 

 
The Company remains committed to full compliance with all regulatory 

obligations, including timely disclosure of any material information or events 

that fall under the scope of Regulation 30. Should any such information arise 
in the future, we will promptly inform the Exchange in accordance with the 

Regulations. 

 
We request you to kindly take note of the above information and disseminate 

it to the market as deemed appropriate. 

 
Thanking you, 

 

For, The Sandesh Limited 

 
 

Sanjay Kumar Tandon, 

Chief Financial Officer and Whole-time Director 
DIN: 00055918 
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